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Music in School 

The Reception children have been moving to music, making 

rhythm and listening to the pulse of different genres. 

In Year 1 we have been trying to keep to a rhythm with body 

movements and using instruments. 

Music, PE & Art 



Year 2 children have been 

learning to the play the 

Glockenspiel .These were 

bought by the PTA allowing 

each children to use their 

own. 



We have been dancing 

with Emma Carter, a 

freelance dance teacher. 

Our Reception children 

have been exploring 

using their bodies 

around the theme of the 

Seaside. 

The Year 1 children have 

been looking at Tudor 

dancing. 

 

Children in Year 2 are 

dancing around the 

theme of ‘The Lion King’ 
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